
Pipits Weekly 

Update! 

12.11.2018 

· We have been talking about bonfire night and the 

children’s experiences of fireworks; describing what 

they saw and heard. We made our own fireworks 

pictures by using cut up bottles and mixing paint.  

· In the school hall we have had great fun bouncing, 

throwing and catching balls. This really helps to 

strengthen important muscles and control our 

movements.  

· We are starting to learn songs for our Christmas play 

‘Robin’s So Excited’. Letters will be handed out soon 

telling you the role your child has chosen. We find if 

they choose who they want to be they enjoy it even 

more!  

Home 

Thank you very much to everyone who has brought in items 

from your walks. It has been lovely hearing about your 

adventures! 

A huge thank you for your donations of spare 

clothes, they are greatly appreciated. 

Have a lovely week! 


